
No. 12                                Friday 2nd December 2022 
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Newsletter 

This week’s news... 

Children’s Christmas Fair This Friday 

This Friday, children will get to enjoy their Christmas Fair. There will be stalls, sweet treats,    

tombolas, games, gifts, a raffle and a Christmas grotto to enjoy! 

 

Children can come to school in their Christmas jumpers and own clothes. 
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Attendance and Punctuality 
Attendance for week commencing 28.11.22 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5W Year 6 Year 5C 

93.5% 95.3% 96.7% 86.6% 92.3% 87.7% 94.7% 87.7% 86% 

Punctuality for week commencing: 28.11.22 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5W Year 6 Year 5C 

5 lates =  

55 mins 

3 lates = 

69 mins 

3 lates =  

46mins 

12 lates = 

158 mins 

7 lates = 

64 mins 

5 lates = 

58 mins 

2 lates = 

20 mins 

2 lates = 

34 mins 

4 lates = 

83 mins 

Christmas Winter Wonderland—Fri 16th Dec 

Whole school attendance has been very low this week at just 91.6%. We understand there has been some very 

genuine sickness across the school but hope children to be well and back in school next week. Holidays will 

occur warnings and £120 fine per parent per child should unauthorised holidays continue following a warning. 

587 minutes of missed learning this week due to poor punctuality. Parents/carers need to make sure their  

children don’t fall behind because they are late. Learning starts at 8.45am. 16 children were late this week 

and some multiple times. 14 unauthorised lates in the space of 10 weeks will result in a fixed penalty  notice. 

Please be on time. If your child has repeatedly been late, expect a home visit from the Local  Authority           

Attendance Team. If your child is missing school, they are missing out on learning, enrichment experiences and 

time with their friends which all will have a negative impact upon their wellbeing. 

No Mobile Phones on Site 

Use of mobile phones are not permitted anywhere on our premises, for any        

reason. Please make sure mobiles are put away before entering and leaving our 

gates otherwise a member of staff will have to ask you to leave the premises. 

School finishes for 

Christmas at 12.50pm 

on Friday 16th          

December. KS1 & KS2 

children are to be     

collected from the 

Western Avenue side 

of school and EYFS 

from their playground 

as normal.  

 

Then children and their 

families can enter the 

Christmas Market 

event with instant free 

access via the Easton 

Road gate on to the 

main playground. It is 

going to be incredible! 
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Our Mini Moxon’s Visit 

Uniform Expectations—Reminder 

A polite reminder that your child should be prepared for school and in the correct uniform   

every day. If children are sent in to school with the wrong uniform, PE kit or footwear, parents 

will be called and asked to bring the correct items in immediately. 

Naughty Elf! 

Christmas Movie Night  

Don’t miss out on the chance to book your child/ren on to our Christmas 

Movie Night this Thursday. Children have voted for their favourite Christmas 

movie and can enjoy popcorn and drinks together. Book your child/ren’s 

place/s now by popping into the office. Miss Smith and Mrs Carroll will be 

more than happy to help you. 

To kick start December, we also welcomed a very naughty elf to 

Roby Park. He wasn’t too naughty though as he treated every child 

to a delicious selection box. 

 

Keep an eye out for the naughty elf’s antics at our Christmas     

Market on Friday 16th December. 

This week, all of the children enjoyed two 

special visitors to school—Vinnie & Tommy 

who are miniature Shetland ponies from 

Mini-Moxons. 

 

The children all got to greet and pet the 

ponies whilst asking lots of intriguing 

questions. 

 

The children were so well behaved,       

respectful and caring towards these    

beautiful animals. 

 

In the Spring and Summer term, we look 

forward to inviting Vinnie and Tommy 

back for some therapeutic group work. 
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If your contact details change at any time, please inform the office.  

It is important we can contact you in case of emergencies. We must have TWO 

emergency contacts per pupil. 

Dates for your diary 




